
 
 

Council Agenda Item 

Meeting Date: September 19, 2023 

Agenda Item: Water Use Credit Policy 

Staff Contact (name, email, phone): Brad Marquardt, bmarquardt@whitewater-wi.gov, 262-473-0139 
 

BACKGROUND 
(Enter the who, what when, where, why) 

Staff reviewed the current practices for water use credits with Council at the August 1, 2023 Council meeting.  The 
Council directed staff to put the practices into a policy and bring back for approval. The only change that was 
suggested and is included in the policy is to extend the summer months from June thru August to May thru 
September. 

 

PREVIOUS ACTIONS – COMMITTEE RECOMMENDATIONS 
(Dates, committees, action taken) 

N/A 

FINANCIAL IMPACT  
(If none, state N/A) 

Extending the summer months by two months will have a negative impact on the Wastewater Utility 
income. 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

Staff still recommends keeping the summer months to May thru August.  Other than that, staff 
recommends approval of the Water Use Credit Policy. 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTACHMENT(S) INCLUDED  
(If none, state N/A) 

1. Water Use Credit Policy 
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